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March 26, 2020  

Dear Accepted Fall and Academic Year 2020-21 Study Abroad Students, 

We hope you’re all doing well and settling into your new virtual Bentley routine. As fall study 
abroad preparation gets underway, we are receiving questions from many of you about 
switching your study abroad semester to spring and/or switching your program. We are keeping 
a record of these requests and consulting with our international partners about their capacity to 
host additional students  

If you would like to switch to the spring semester and/or switch your program, please notify 

your Study Abroad Advisor no later than May 1st. Immediately after May 1st, we will make 
decisions on all switch requests and will notify students as soon as possible. We ask that you 
move forward with fall pre-departure planning and attend your virtual program meeting, as we 
cannot guarantee that all switch requests can be accommodated. 

Please note, you can withdraw from study abroad at any time, and we encourage you to refer 
back to ouremail from March 16th in which we outline the commitment process and deadline. 
Don’t hesitate to contact your Study Abroad Advisor with any questions or concerns. 

Best regards, 

The International Education Team 
Cronin Office of International Education 
Adamian Academic Center, 161 
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